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20th March 2020 

Dear Parents and Carers 

On behalf of myself and all of the staff at St Michael’s CE (VC) First School, can I pass on my 

thanks to you for all of the support and understanding that you have shown to us as a school over 

the last few difficult days. 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank all of the team of staff for their hard work and support 

during this time.  The staff have been working to prepare activities for home learning alongside the 

continuation of our normal school learning but most importantly helping to support the children and 

keep life as normal as possible.  In addition, there has also been increased communication and 

administration that staff have been managing in school.  I thank them for all that they have done 

and will continue to do in the weeks ahead, putting themselves on the frontline to provide care for 

children of workers who are vitally needed at this time. 

As a community we find ourselves in an unprecedented situation.  As a school we are closed to 

the majority of children but if you require any help or have any questions regarding your child or 

their learning please email the school office and we will contact you.  If you have any other 

concerns that we could help with please also email or if you need to talk to us urgently please call 

the school and we will support you to the very best of our ability. 

Please stay safe, follow government advice and look after yourselves and your families. 

We look forward to welcoming you all back when we are once again able to open our gates. 

Kind regards 

Mrs J Wass 

Headteacher 

 


